
 

 
 
 
 
 
Greetings, 
 
Due to an inadvertent processing error, your Open Enrollment Packet dated April 17, 2020 contained incorrect 
rate information. A corrected Open Enrollment Packet was mailed on May 14, 2020. This new packet contained 
the correct rates reflecting a 3.5% premium increase due to increased claims cost over last year’s (2019-2020) 
premiums.  
 
Please destroy the packet dated April 17, 2020   
 
We sincerely apologize for the inconvenience caused by this processing issue. If you have questions, please let 
us know. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Discovery Benefits 
866-451-3399 
Monday-Friday, 6 a.m.-9 p.m. Central  
www.DiscoveryBenefits.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


